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Srinivas University, located in the vibrant city of Mangaluru, Karnataka, is a distinguished 

institution dedicated to providing high-quality education and fostering an environment of 

innovation and research. Established with the vision to be a global leader in education, 

Srinivas University offers a diverse range of undergraduate, postgraduate, and doctoral 

programs across various disciplines, including Engineering, Management, Health 

Sciences, Social Sciences, and Humanities. 

Ragging remains a serious issue across educational institutions worldwide, posing a 

significant threat to the safety, well-being, and mental health of students. At Srinivas 

University, Mangaluru, we recognize the urgent need to combat this harmful practice and 

promote a culture of respect and inclusivity. The Anti-Ragging Awareness Program, 

conducted over a week, serves as a vital initiative to educate and empower students about 

the dangers of ragging and the importance of maintaining a ragging-free environment on 

campus. 

At Srinivas University, Mangaluru, fostering a safe and inclusive environment for all 

students is a top priority. Recognizing the need to address the serious issue of ragging, the 

university is committed to creating a campus culture where every student feels secure, 

respected, and valued. The Anti-Ragging Awareness Program Week, held from August 12 

to 18, serves as a crucial initiative in this effort. This weeklong program aims to educate 

students, faculty, and staff about the harmful effects of ragging and the importance of 

maintaining a ragging-free campus. By raising awareness, the program seeks to empower 

students to stand up against ragging, understand the legal and psychological repercussions 

associated with it, and promote a culture of mutual respect and dignity. 



Anti-Ragging Awareness Program 

(12/08/2024 to 18 /08 /2024) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The Anti-Ragging Awareness Week was held between 12th to 18th of August 2024 at the 

various departments of the university to make the campus free from ragging. The students 

were briefed about the UGC regulations & legal complications which they would get into, 

if they commit the mistakes. The information was passed through expert counsellors and 

local police officials regarding how address these problems when students face it when it 

happens in the campus and also outside the campus or hostel.  

The Anti-Ragging Awareness Week is not just about compliance with legal mandates; it 

reflects the university's commitment to upholding the highest standards of student welfare. 

Through various activities such as workshops, seminars, interactive sessions, and 

awareness campaigns, Srinivas University aims to educate students on the severe 

consequences of ragging and instill a sense of responsibility and accountability. The 

program also provides a platform for students to voice their concerns, share their 

experiences, and learn about the support systems available to them. By doing so, the 

university not only ensures a safe learning environment but also nurtures a community 

where every student can thrive without fear or intimidation. 


